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Environmental Considerations (Question 13)

An Environmental Assessment is not required, as grant of this application would not be considered a

major environmental action.

The proposed transmitting antenna will be side-mounted on a new 460-meter guyed tower, which has

been registered with the Commission.  None of the conditions specified in Section 1.1307(a) of the

FCC Rules, concerning actions that may have a significant effect on the environment, are believed to

apply.

The proposed transmitting facilities will comply with the FCC guidelines limiting public exposure to

radio frequency energy.  The maximum power density level at ground level, calculated in accordance

with OET Bulletin No. 65 (August 1997), is 0.125% of the public exposure guideline applying at UHF

Channel 20 (506–512 MHz).  Accordingly, the proposed facility is categorically excluded by FCC

Rules from having to consider the contributions of other stations at the site.


